WICOMICO COUNTY



JUDY CENTER EARLY LEARNING HUB NFWSLFTTFR **APRIL 2020**

Washing Hands to Keep You and Your Family Safe

How to Properly Wash Your Hands:

Main Office 101 Long Avenue Salisbury, MD 21804 (410) 677-5250

Wet your hands first with water and then add soap.



www.judy.wcboe.org

School Locations

Beaver Run Elementary 31481 Old Ocean City Road Salisbury, MD 21804 (410) 677-5101

Pemberton Elementary 1300 Pemberton Drive Salisbury, MD 21801 (410) 677-5814

Wicomico Early Learning Ctr. 1101 Robert Street Salisbury, MD 21801 (410) 677-5900

"The beautiful thing about learning is nobody can take it away from you."

- B.B. King



Rub your hands together for 20 seconds making sure to rub your wrists, between fingers, and under fingernails. Use a nailbrush if available, as germs often hide under nails.

Rinse your hands thoroughly and dry with a clean paper towel or air dryer.







OTHER THINGS YOU CAN DO TO PROTECT YOU AND OTHERS

- Avoid touching your eyes, nose, and mouth with hands.
- Stay home when you are sick.
- Cover your cough or sneeze with a tissue.

FOR MORE INFORMATION, PLEASE VISIT: www.cdc.gov/COVID19

FOR PLAYGROUPS AT PEMBERTON ELEMENTARY









BEDTIME IN A BOX FOR PLAYGROUPS AT BEAVER RUN



SAMANTHA BOYD'S CHILDCARE







ALL UPCOMING JUDY CENTER EVENTS FOR APRIL HAVE BEEN CANCELLED DUE TO THE NOVEL CORONAVIRUS COVID-19

If you need assistance or resources please contact our Family Service Coordinators below via email

Beaver Run Elementary

1101 Robert Street

Salisbury, MD

Contact: Michelle Twilley

mtwilley@wcboe.org

Pemberton Elementary

1300 Pemberton Drive

Salisbury, MD

Contact: Brooke Barnes

bbarnes@wcboe.org

Judy Center Program

Coordinator

101 Long Avenue

Salisbury, Maryland 21804

trdix@wcboe.org

Please check our website for more updates!!

https://www.wcboe.org/Domain/2096

WICOMICO COUNTY LIBRARIES

All Branches & Bookmobile will be CLOSED until further notice, due to COVID-19 health concerns. This includes meeting rooms and future meeting room reservations. Please NO Book drops or donations, and fines are waived during this time.

Please visit their website for more information & resources:

www.wicomicolibraries.org





LOWER SHORE CHILD CARE RESOURCE CENTER

At the request of MSDE, face to face classes are not permitted until after June 30th. LSCCRC will be rescheduling classes. If you have paid for training or the conference, a class credit will be offered. Online classes will be made attainable by Child Care Resource Centers throughout the State. LSCCRC will provide that information as soon as it is made available.



